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• Dr. David Pichora ( Orthopaedic Surgery, Mechanical & Materials Engineering) received 
$80,358 for the project, Advanced 
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Other News 
 
Strategic Research Plan 
The second of the two-part draft Strategic Research Plan (SRP) was presented at a town hall on 
March 15.  Participants had an opportunity to share their thoughts and comments following the 
presentation. Feedback from the community and further consultations with members of the 
research community will help finalize the plan, which will be presented to Senate for approval.  
 
Queen's University Partners with Bombardier on a U nique Project   
Building and evaluating a section of new monorail test track in Kingston is providing a unique 
learning opportunity for Queen’s civil engineering students through collaborative research with 
Bombardier Transportation’s System Division in Kingston.  Queen’s professors, Dr. Amir Fam 
and Dr. Mark Green (Civil Engineering) , and graduate student, Nik Wootton , are participants 
with the project.   Other companies and organizations involved include: Anchor Concrete, 
McCormick Rankin, a member of MMM Group Limited, Trancels Pultrall and St. Lawrence 
College. 
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